A few Words on the Ulm Hash Restart

Saturday 14th June 2025 - 15,336 days after the last trail!

A great big British Welcome to all you lovely folks who supported our "Ulm Hash Restart"!

As the basic "cause", of all the commotion, back on the "Summer of '81", | have to give great credit
to Gay Sailor for thinking about it, hatching a plan, and organising and implementing a most
enjoyable and successful "Restart"!

If GS hadn't read my "Eric the Viking's" eulogy and discovered that UH3 ever existed at all it may
have stayed dormant for another 42 years... if not for EVER, so a massive thank you Gay Sailor !!!

One of UH3's early triumphs, celebrating Run 7, was a weekend in Munich visiting the opening
parade and festival of the 1980 Oktoberfest.

Despite a "rumbustious” attendance, all the 16 or so members and friends of Surrey Hash House
Harriers (my Mother Hash) along with around 50 from Ulm managed to board the coach to the trail
at Andechs that | and Andy "Android" Palfreyman had started laying after catching the 6 am S-
Bahn!

In fact 6 of that UK contingent, still Hashing after 50 years, joined Chunderos and me for the
restart. Two of us, "Donnington Jim" and |, could still get into the UH3 Oktoberfest Tee-Shirt (well
nearly!!) and wore them with great pride. Uncle Gerry, Mrs G, Sister Anna and Dormouse couldn't
find theirs in the ton or so of Tee-Shirts a hasher acquires in the course of 50 years of hashing, but
were happy to regale anyone who would listen with lurid stories of the event weekend ... all lies |
say!!

So here is looking forward to a long and successful future for Ulm Hash House Harriers!!!
OnOn

Tequil'over

Founder UH3 1980

p.s. Chunderos and | reccied a trail in S6flingen while we were over... so: next year some time?
Keep Hashing! ; we'll be Checking !!




